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Secretary Gray Reiterates Election Integrity Agenda as 2025 
General Session Approaches 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – As the 68th Legislature convenes for the 2025 General Session on January 
14th, Secretary of State Chuck Gray welcomes all legislators to Cheyenne. As previously announced in a 
press conference in December, Secretary Gray reiterated a conservative election integrity reform agenda 
in the following key areas, and more: 

• Requiring proof of citizenship and residency for registering to vote; 
• Banning ballot drop boxes in the State of Wyoming; 
• Strengthening Wyoming’s Voter ID Statute; 
• Banning ballot harvesting; 
• Imposing a durational residency requirement to vote in Wyoming; 
• Banning Zuck Bucks in Wyoming; 
• Instituting voter list maintenance to ensure clean voter rolls; 
• Paper ballots, hand audits, and counts of elections; 
• Banning ranked-choice voting in the State of Wyoming; 
• Banning foreign funding of elections and ballot measures; 

“I’ve committed our administration to continuing to advance election integrity,” Secretary Gray 
said in a statement. “As part of that effort, for the upcoming 2025 General Session, we have launched a 
conservative election integrity agenda to ensure that we reach our full potential in advancing these goals.” 

Click here to read Secretary Gray’s latest Guest Column in the Wyoming Tribune Eagle on his 
election integrity agenda. 

### 

 
 

https://www.wyomingnews.com/opinion/guest_column/gray-our-office-is-working-to-advance-election-integrity-agenda-for-upcoming-2025-general-session/article_f006dcee-ca04-11ef-9522-c70c702218c9.html

